SARADA MA GIRLS’ COLLEGE
BARASAT

" NOTICE

CIRCULAR NO.: SMGC/PRINCIPAL/GEN/05/62/25 DATE — 15/05/2025

Students are hereby notified that the College will remain closed for
summer recess from 16th May, 2025 to 8th June, 2025. The College

will reopen on 9th June, 2025.

-

By

Dr. Manjari Bhattacharya

“*Principal

Sarada Ma Girls' College
Barasat, Kolkata- 700126




